
Sally Keely
I have urged the Forest Practices Board to adopt the amendments to the Type Np Stream Buffer
Rule as proposed without delay. Ecology's analysis was exceptionally helpful in writing my
comments to FPB. Your thorough and forthright analysis detailed how the amendments will help
maintain Np stream temperatures without causing undue burden or expense to landowners. The
cool Np streams are vital as headwaters to larger fish-bearing waters. Thank-you for conducting
your analysis and providing it to the public. Much appreciated!


